
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

WELCOME BACK 

 

Welcome back from the Christmas break.  I hope that you and all the children are refreshed and 

looking forward to a successful term.   

 
Charities 

Our Advent charity collections have proved extremely successful, collecting 306 items for the Food 

Bank and 150 items for the Clothing Bank, as well as well over £400 being collected from the various 

fundraising events and donations last term.  These will be distributed, to the St Vincent De Paul, Aid 

to the Church in Need, Hackney Food Bank and CAFOD. 

 

Early Finish – Year 8 Options Marketplace 

On Thursday 26th January 2023 the school will be closing early for Years 7, 9 & 10, in order to 

accommodate the Year 8 Options Marketplace in the afternoon followed by the Parents’ Evening.    

School will close after lunch at 1.15pm and Years 11, 12 & 13 will remain onsite for their normal 

lessons.  A letter will be sent out later this week to Year 8 parents confirming arrangements. 

 

Going Home From School 

A reminder that I expect all students to be respectful, polite and courteous on their way home from 

school.  Students that let our community down in this area will face very serious sanctions. 

 

Key Dates 

 

Date Event 

Thursday 12th January 2023 Year 10 Parents’ Evening 4pm-7pm 

Tuesday17th January 2023 Year 12 Parents’ Evening 4pm-6.30pm 

Thursday 19th January 2023 Year 11 Critical Parents Meeting 

Thursday 26th January 2023 Early Finish for Year 8 Options Marketplace 

followed by Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 9th February 2023 Year 9 Parents’ Evening 4pm-7pm 

Monday 13th – 17th February 2023 Half Term 

 

Yours in service 

 
Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 


